
B.A.S.E. and Lunch for Pre-Kindergarten and Kindergarten 
I am excited to welcome our K4 and K5 (those graduation up from K4) students to 
the Honoré Mercier B.A.S.E. Daycare and Lunch Program here at Honoré Mercier 
Elementary School. This school year will be full of new challenges and successes as 
we explore, inquire, play, and safely learn together.   
 
Lunch 
All students in K4 and K5 will be included in the B.A.S.E. program for lunch 
whether they are registered for after school or not. Parents who haven’t done so 
already will be receiving a B.A.S.E. registration form with this letter to complete 
sign and return.  
 
What does this mean for students? 
Each K4 and K5 class will be supervised by their own daycare educator.  
What is the benefit of being part of B.A.S.E. (daycare)for lunch? 
It permits a smaller adult to child ratio, with one educator per class. Whereas a 
regular lunch supervisor has a larger ratio of students. 
What does this mean for parents? 
Parents would submit their lunch fees to B.A.S.E. (daycare) instead of the school. 
How are payments completed? 
Parents are invoiced monthly. Payments can be made by cheque to “Honoré Mercier 
Daycare”, cash or the online option. 
 
B.A.S.E. Program: Before and After School Enriched Education 
I am thrilled to welcome our new K4 and K5(those graduating up from K4) attending 
our before and after school program. Please look check out for our first newsletter 
with exciting news on Back to School in B.A.S.E. and ped day news. For parents 
who haven’t registered and would like to or simply inquire about our program. 
Please do not hesitate to contact me.  I am confident that we are going to have a 
fantastic year together and am looking forward to fun and exciting adventures this 
upcoming school year.   
 
Marco DeCrescentis 
B.A.S.E Daycare Technician/Lunch Coordinator 
514-323-4023 / mdecrescentis@emsb.qc.ca 
 


